
 

 

 
           

 

Cypress Lower School 

SCIENCE WEEK 
20th June-24th June 2022 

 

 

We are delighted to launch a new Science Week this year!  We will start our week on Monday 20th 

June with an assembly hosted by Laura Ashfield from the Surrey Wildlife Trust.  In her ‘Action for 

Insects’ talk, she will encourage children to think about how they can help wildlife, particularly 

insects in our school grounds.  The fun will continue on Tuesday 21st June, with an exciting 

science show. 

 

Together with raising the profile of science, we want to develop our children’s enquiry skills 

through enjoyable and memorable activities.  Each year group will have the opportunity to 

research their own science topic or question during the week before reporting their results on 

Friday 24th June to the rest of the school.  Nursery and Rainbows will run some plant growth 

experiments in different conditions.  Reception classes will explore changes of state in materials 

caused by heating.  Year 1 classes will look at some of the properties of water, such as buoyancy.  

Year 2 classes will look at how water circulates in plants by capillary action.  Each class will 

compile a book to celebrate their achievements.   

 

We are looking forward to sharing some of their amazing experiments with you via our website 

news stories next week. 

 

Ms Balhadere 

Science Leader – Cypress Primary (Lower School) 

 
 


